Wednesday, September 2nd, 2015
Dear 4th  Grade Families, 

This year I have published a classroom website on Weebly.  The wesbite’s URL is: http://mslacasse4thgrade.weebly.com/.  One of the goals of the website is to allow for us to communicate if we are unable to contact one another.  I will be posting letters, homework, notices, Scholastic Book Club Information, and more on the website.  One of my goals with the website is to also include pictures of our learning on there.  With that being said, there is a form below to complete and send back with your student regarding their picture being taken and published on the website.  Please rest assured that a picture may be posted, but the names of the students will not be published on the website. 

It is not required that your student have their picture taken and posted online.  Their grades and academic standing will not be affected by the decision to not have their picture published, or to have their picture published.  

Please complete and return the form below regarding your decision to have your students’ photo taken in the classroom and published onto our classroom website.  I will keep this form all year, and if you would like to make a change on the form at any point in time, please feel free to contact me and we can make that change.  

Thank you, and I hope that you have a great weekend! 
Sincerely, 


Ms. LaCasse 
[bookmark: _GoBack]4th Grade Teacher
Groveton Elementary School 

Please complete and form and return to Ms. LaCasse 
													
		Yes, I give permission to have my child’s photo taken and published onto the 

Classroom website:

		No, I would not like my child’s photo to be taken and published onto the

Classroom website. 


							
		(Child’s name)


													
		(parent signature) 							(date)
